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SUBJECT: ROUTE 15 MODIFIED WEEKDAY SCHEDULE 
 
 
 
 

In the first phase of resuming regular weekday service, Route 15 will return to a modified 
weekday schedule effective Friday, May 1, 2020. 
 
The last trip from San Bernardino departing at 6:18 PM will be ending in Victorville and 
will not be continuing to Barstow. The remaining trips will be regular weekday schedules. 
 
All other Routes will continue on a modified Sunday Service, rear boarding, and fare 
suspension while maintaining social distancing guidelines at this time. 
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